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Welcome to all  the Senior League Baseball teams.  Congratulations on your win and having made it to 

the state tournament. We look forward to watching some very good baseball games.  We hope your 

experience is a very positive one and if there is anything we can do to help just let us know. 

The games will be held at the Crump Paris Park 155 Gordonsville Highway Carthage Tn. 37030. 

Take exit 258 off of Interstate 40. 

 

There will be a cook out on Friday night at 6:00 at the ball field.  Everyone is invited, parents, siblings, 

etc. at no cost.  All we ask is that you let us know you will be there so we can plan on how much food 

will be needed.  You can RSVP to Tracy Mofield, at tjmofield@cs.com  615-735-7926. 

 
A mandatory managers/coaches meeting will be held at 7:00 P.M. On Friday night following the cookout.  Please 

bring your affidavit. 
 

I know most use google etc. to find hotels, eateries etc. but if you need any assistance in that area 

please let us know. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you. 

 

Ray & Ann Eidson 

Tn. Little League District 2 
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